
Litter Picker(s)
Bucket(s)
Safety Vest(s)
Hand Sanitizer Bottle
First Aid Kit
Any unused materials

Valued Volunteer,

We appreciate your drive to reduce litter. You are awesome! We do request that you agree to our
terms and conditions of returning our equipment and cleaning up your area safely. By check the
"acceptance box" on the Rent-A-Litter Kit form, you are agreeing to the terms and conditions of
volunteering with and renting a litter kit from Keep Lincoln County Beautiful. The details of the
terms and conditions are found below:

If you borrow any of the following, we ask that you return it within 2 weeks (maximum, unless
discussed with Executive Director) of your clean up so that we may sanitize it and rent it out to
another volunteer:

It is required for interested individuals to watch the NCDOT Litter Pickup Safety Video and review
the Safety Guidelines. This information is found at https:www.ncdot.gov/initiative-
policies/environmental/adoptahighway/Pages/safety-guidelines.aspx.

It is required for all interested individuals to fill out and submit the Volunteer Consent Form at
https:www.klcbnc.org/join-th-mission prior to conducting any cleanups. All volunteers understand
that Keep Lincoln County Beautiful and involved members are free of any and all liability of
incidents that may occur during litter pickups, or during any volunteer opportunities and events.
Parents and guardians accept responsibility and liability for any participating minors. Volunteers
must understand that no minor under the age of 12 can participate in roadside litter pickups per
the NCDOT for safety reasons.

Volunteers agree to fill out the collection data sheet to the best of their ability and return it to
Keep Lincoln County Beautiful when equipment is returned, or email the information to
klcbnc@gmail.com. Additionally, if the volunteer(s) picking up roadside litter utilize NCDOT bags
that require pickup from the NCDOT, the volunteer agrees to report the location and quantity of
bags no more than 12 hours following the end of the pickup.

Volunteers are responsible for disposing of their own litter collected, unless otherwise
coordinated with the NCDOT.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding,          
 
 
 
 

Jenna Harmon, KLCB Executive Director                                 
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